

Dear Employer:

Winthrop University's College of Business Administration cordially invites you to participate in our Reverse Career Fair on **Thursday**, **October 29 2020**. This year, the event will be virtual.

This event will host business students (undergraduate and graduate level) who are seeking internships, career opportunities, and professional development experience. The participating students are from the following concentrations: Accounting, Computer Information Systems, Economics, Entrepreneurship, Finance (Corporate & Financial Planning), Healthcare Management, Human Resource Management, International Business, Management, and Marketing.

During the Reverse Career Fair, you will have the opportunity to interview each student as they present their academic and professional experience. A list of participating students and their concentrations will be provided to you prior to the event.

We hope that you will take advantage of this unique opportunity to interview and engage with our College of Business Administration students. Please **register you (and your team)** by **Friday, October 16, 2020** by emailing Celeste Tiller, <u>tillerc@winthrop.edu</u>. Please include the names of the company representatives attending.

Thank you for your commitment to our students and our community. We look forward to your participation in the Reverse Career Fair.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Celeste P. Tiller

External Relations Director

'eleste P. Tille

College of Business Administration

803/323-2504

tillerc@winthrop.edu